From: Ken Martinez
To: HSD-madrules
Date: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 5:12:20 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

I would like to thank you for your plan to extend postpartum Medicaid coverage from 60 days to
12 months. | completely support this option. Extended coverage is essential for mothers and
newborns to get the services they need to stay healthy and thrive.

Thank you,

Kenneth J. Martinez

Chair, New Mexico Voices for Children

505-980-5837
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